
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Regularly scheduled business meeting of June 14, 2021 
A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:36 pm. 
 
In attendance were President Anne Myers, Vice-President Bryant Goss (via phone), Treasurer 
Maureen Kuebler, Secretary Rita Wilkinson and Director Susan Acosta 
 
Old Business: 

1. May’s meeting minutes were read and a motion made to approve those minutes carried. 
2. Treasurer's Report: Beginning Balance on 5/1/2021 $10,958.79 Total Deposits $936.86 

Total Debits $385.48 Ending Balance on 5/31/2021 $11,510.17. 
3. Repairs 

a. The landscaping looks great, grass is growing well, the new trees look good. 
b. Total Maintenance Repair is working steadily nights and weekends. So far all is good 
except the flashing needing improvement. 
c. Some new voids in the fence need to be addressed.  
d. Rocks placed near the lower, rear fence are sharp enough to scrape paws so we will 
look into covering them with soil or mulch asap. 

4. The banking switchover is coming along but not completed yet. 
5. Boy scouts cleared the fence of vines but were not interested in other work at this time. 
6. Fundraiser: Bryant has contacted several businesses willing to participate in our “Canine 

Carnival” event, rescheduled for July 11th. Others are also contacting businesses. Vendors 
may be set up booths in the rear of the park or on the path into the park as we deem 
appropriate. An email alert will be sent to members to promote the event. 

7. 4th of July Parade: Dan, Bryant and Rita will participate and arrange a parade entry. 
Susan and Anne have contacted a member interested in helping decorate. 

New Business:  
1. A member has volunteered to help design a new sign for the central area of the park. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:04 pm. 


